
If you know anyone who loves the mission of the PTA and may be interested in working at the Council level please let them know that we need help!

We are in desperate need of representatives for many of our Clusters in the Akron area! 

Akron Council of PTAs is here to support our Akron Public Schools PTAs.

We are the local link to the District and the State of Ohio PTA. 

Many of us no longer have children in our schools.

You don’t have to have children in the schools to participate!

You only need to care to support those PTAs that are already working so hard in our schools.

If you are interested, or would like more information, please let us know through the contact link on this website! 

Looking forward to meeting you!

Thank you! : )


